
Update: Shannon Hill Road (Route 605) over Interstate 64 will 

now be closed starting Sunday, September 12.  
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT: Kyle Gibson 804-921-2759 

Media inquiries 804-586-4455 

vdotrva@vdot.virginia.gov 

 

September 7, 2021 

SECTION OF SHANNON HILL ROAD (ROUTE 605) OVER INTERSTATE 64 TO CLOSE 

FOR BRIDGE REPAIRS IN GOOCHLAND 

Drivers should follow posted detour route 

  

GOOCHLAND, Va. –The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) will close a section of 

Shannon Hill Road (Route 605) over Interstate 64 starting Sunday, September 12 for bridge repairs. 

Weather permitting, work is expected to be complete in fall 2021.   

 

Drivers are advised to use the following detour route:  

 

Northbound Shannon Hill Rd. (Rt. 605) – Take I-64 east to Exit 152 (Old Fredericksburg Rd., Rt. 629) 

to the ramp to I-64 west back to Exit 148 (Shannon Hill Rd.).   

 

Southbound Shannon Hill Rd. (Rt. 605) – Take I-64 west to Exit 143 (Courthouse Rd., Rt. 208) to the 

ramp to I-64 east back to Exit 148 (Shannon Hill Rd.).  

 

Anyone with questions about the project can call VDOT’s customer service center at 800-FOR-ROAD 

(800-367-7623). 

 

For the latest real-time traffic information or road conditions, call 511 or visit 

http://www.511virginia.org.  
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